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Dear WLA families, students, and stakeholders,

As we prepare for the 2021- 2022 school year WLA intends to offer online learning as an option
for all families. We have created a plan for online learning and will be seeking the approval of

MDE and the school board on this plan.

At this time if you are interested in pursuing online learning for your student please contact Dr.
Kathy Mortensen or Nancy Baumann directly.

kmortensen@wlamn.org nbaumann@wlamn.org

We will process all requests in the order they are received.

Also please see the WLA School Plan for Safe Return for Students posted on the WLA website
for your questions regarding masks, social distancing, healthy facilities and so forth.

WLA’s School Plan for Safe Return will be modified as MDE provides more direction.

Thank you all for your continued support and have an amazing summer
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